
It’s so hard to believe how quickly the first few weeks of school have gone by.  Everybody is 

settling in to their routines and learning so much!!.  Here’s a peek into our classrooms.

Here’s What’s 
Happening at JUBILEE

Kindergarten has now met nine of the Letter 
People. Just to share some of the fun going 
on, check out their…..

Vegetable oil experiment

Popsicle stick Y’s

Xylophone puppets 

And Alligators!



First Grade was blessed to spend some time with 
Mrs. McCaffrey, Flynn’s Yaya.  She read the book A 

Bad Case of the Stripes to the class and talked 
about being true to the unique person God created 

you to be—even if it means liking Lima beans!

Second grade has been very busy learning about the digestive 
system! They have enjoyed doing experiments to gain a better 
understanding of how the organs God gave us digest our food!  
The children have also been practicing their spelling words in fun 
ways by using manipulatives, doing charades and playing games.  



Third grade is having a BLAST with their MYSTERY SCIENCE lessons. 
They watched a video and considered what would happen if our bodies 
didn't have bones. They discussed evidence for why we have so many 
bones. God ‘s creations are so PERFECT!  They did an activity that 
combines science with art, where students traced their hands and 
added see-through bones to their pictures with vegetable oil, making 
their own x-ray skeleton hands.

Fourth grade was hard at work reading 
with partners and practicing 
comprehension strategies in class. The 
students also learned about each part of 
the heart and how the blood flows 
through it. 



In 5/6th grade, we reviewed perimeter, area, rulers, double 
digit multiplication all in one fun activity! The Students 
traveled around to shapes on the carpet and worked 
together to solve for area and perimeter of the shapes. 

CHECK out the fantastic projects that are being 

created in Mrs. GOFORTH’S ART CLASS! Look for more 

art updates coming soon!! 


